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APPROVAL TO ADD A 457(B) DEFERRED COMPENSATION PLAN TO 

OAKLAND UNIVERSITY’S RETIREMENT OFFERINGS

A Recommendation

Introduction

Beginning in 2002, federal tax laws changed to allow employees to contribute both to a 403(b) plan, which is already in place at the University, and a 457(b) plan to the maximum amount permissible under both plans.  Prior to 2002, an employee making personal contributions was subject to an aggregate maximum among all plans.  With this change, there is interest in allowing University employees to take advantage of the increased retirement savings opportunities by offering a 457(b) deferred compensation plan effective January 1, 2003 through TIAA-CREF.  Fidelity will require additional time to implement their plan.

University Benefits 

The plan is a benefit to our employees who will have available to them another vehicle for setting aside funds toward retirement via payroll deduction.  Employees who elect to have a pre-tax payroll deduction, which will not be matched by the University, would make contributions to the 457(b) plan strictly on a voluntary basis.

Recommendation


RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees approve the implementation of a 457(b) deferred compensation plan effective January 1, 2003, the beginning of the new tax year; and, be it further


RESOLVED, that the Plan Documents shall be reviewed and approved by the Office of the General Counsel prior to execution and shall be in compliance with the law and university policies and regulations and shall conform to the legal standards and policies of the Board of Trustees.

Budgetary Implications

There are no increased administrative or start-up costs to the University to implement the TIAA-CREF 457(b) plan.  
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